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We understand that some pupils may have access to an app called musical.ly.  Through this app there is opportunity to share music/videos, have followers and message other contacts.

It is apparent that some children and parents are not aware of the dangers involved.  May I remind parents of the e-safety rules that we encourage all pupils to follow:-

· Never share log-ins/passwords with others.
· Do not accept any followers or friends if you are not certain you know who they are.
· Never send/receive messages to contacts if you are not certain you know who they are.
· Never send/receive any rude or abusive messages.
· Never send any rude images of anyone.
· Never put anything online that may reveal personal information such as name, school or address.
· ALWAYS tell an adult if you are worried.

I urge parents to check everything your child is able to access online.  What are they doing?  What images/messages do they have access to?  Who are they communicating with?

It is quite possible that some unsuitable adults may create accounts and pose as young children/teenagers to gain access to young children through the internet.  Please check all security settings and be vigilant to keep all or children safe.

Please contact school if you have and concerns.
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